St. Mary’s Friday Note on Wednesday

Wednesday, September 30t 2020

Some of our students will be going to Mass on Friday, October 2", We feel it is important for
our Middle School students to attend Mass because so many of them will be starting their
Confirmation classes. In October, many of our third grade students will be celebrating First
Eucharist so they will also be attending Mass on either Mondays or Fridays. At the weekday

Masses, the students will be separated with only two or three students per pew. The pews are

taped off for Social Distancing and everyone will wear a mask the entire time, except when the

remove it to receive the Eucharist. Typically there are seven or eight Parishioners that attend

Mass and they will be sitting in separate pews, separated by six feet. If you have any questions

please call Sister Sharon at the school 518-585-7433.

Friday, October 2™ ~ First Friday Mass will be streamed on Facebook Live at
9:00am on St. Mary’s School Ticonderoga Facebook page.

1:00 Blessing of the Animals, Grades Pre-k-4'" are asked to
bring a stuffed animal to be blessed by Father Chris.

Monday, October 19t ~The Bishop will be here for his annual visit. He will be

visiting classrooms at 10am.

Chocolate Sales™ If you still have chocolate money out please return it for dress
passes.

Please keep Tom Taylor, our custodian in your prayers. He is having some health issues. We
are looking for anyone who can come in around 3:00pm and help us disinfect our school. Many
hands make light work. We know it will take many hands to fill Tom’s shoes.

We are looking for volunteers to help in the kitchen for breakfast and in the Pre-k classroom.
Let us know if you would like to help out.



